
Nickalus Holmes 

'correspondence'^^® 
9/2/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 08684-2025 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 3:26 PM 
To: 'Madeleine Medina' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Keep FPL Rates Down Docket #2025001 1 

Hello Ms. Medina 

Your additional comments will be added to the docket and forwarded to the Office of Consumer Assistance as well. 

From: Madeleine Medina <madmedil949@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 2:31 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Keep FPL Rates Down Docket #20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good afternoon, 
Thank God I no longer have FPL as of this month; HOWEVER, the crooks sent me a final bill totaling over 
$700.00 which included approximately $200 + of their "budget plan". Due to the outrageous charges by FPL in 
addition to homeowners insurance which is another BIG no-no; we had to sell our home of over 51 years, we no 
longer could afford these expenses. Both my husband and I are close to 80 years young and living off social 
security, so you can only imagine. 
Please help the senior citizens as alot of us are having a hell of a time staying afloat. 
May God bless you and yours. 
Regards, 
Madeleine Medina 

On Tue, Sep 2, 2025 at 2:23 PM Records Clerk <CLERK@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Good Afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding them 
to the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 

Nick Holmes 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 
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Office of Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state cjficials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon reguest. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: advocacy-contact@mg.gospringboard.io <advocacy-contact@mg.gospringboard.io> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 2:01 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK^PSCSTATE1FLLJS> 
Subject: Keep FPL Rates Down Docket #20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commissioners, 

As a Florida Power & Light (FPL) customer, I strongly oppose the largest rate increase in 
U.S. History. This excessive hike would place an unfair burden on customers, especially low-
income customers or older adults on fixed incomes who simply cannot afford to pay more. 

With costs for housing, healthcare, and everyday essentials already high, the last thing I need 
is a higher electric utility bill. FPL is already a highly profitable company—asking customers 
to pay more just to boost corporate profits is completely unacceptable. 

I urge you to reject FPL’s request for a higher return on equity and increase to the monthly 
base rate. The PSC must prioritize customers over corporate greed and ensure utility rates 
remain fair and affordable. 

Please stand up for Floridians and say NO to this massive rate hike. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Madeleine Medina 
100 NE 6TH AVE LOT 313 
Homestead FL, 33030-6242 
madmedil949@gmail.com 
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